
NOTICE   
 

 The Plainville Fire District is accepting snow plowing bids for 
the 2025-2026 season.  Locations to be plowed are Station #1 767 
West Genesee Road (Rte. 370) Plainville, NY (including the old 
school house building), Station #2 6808 Plainville Road, Jack’s 
Reef, NY and Station #3 2021 West Genesee Rd. (Rte. 370), 
Baldwinsville, NY.  All paved areas at each location shall be plowed 
when accumulation exceeds 2 inches or more. It is the 
responsibility of potential bidders to visit each location prior to the 
submission of a bid.   
All bidders must submit a certificate of commercial insurance prior 
to bid acceptance.   Submit a written bid with one price for the 
season.  Potential bidders MUST be able to remove accumulated 
snow banks, if needed.  Submit an additional hourly rate for the 
removal of snow banks along with season bid.   
Any questions, contact Kathy Thomas at 315-729-8257.  Submit 
bids by Friday, September 5, 2025 to PO BOX 173, Plainville, NY 
13137 or via e-mail to district@plainvillefd.com.  Bids will be 
opened and reviewed at the September meeting of the Board of 
Fire Commissioners. 
 
Kathy Thomas 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Plainville Fire District 
 
 


